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DRIP Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 1:20 PM
To: DRIP Committee
Subject: FW: Testimony for DRIP Committee - 7/3/2025
Attachments: Honuaula Partners - SMCP Comment Letter to MPC  7.2.25.pdf

 
 

From: Vanessa Vazquez <vvazquez@cades.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 1:13 PM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Cc: Cal Chipchase <cchipchase@cades.com> 
Subject: Testimony for DRIP Committee - 7/3/2025 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
Attached please find testimony for the Disaster Recovery, International AƯairs, and Planning Committee 
scheduled for 7/3/2025 at 9:00 AM.  
 
Thank you,  
Vanessa 
 
Vanessa L. Vazquez 
Legal Assistant  
 
Cades Schutte LLP 
Cades Schutte Building 
1000 Bishop Street, Suite 1200 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
(t) 808.521.9317 | (f) 808.540.5021 
vvazquez@cades.com | www.cades.com 
 
 
 
This e-mail, including its attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise protected from 
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not forward, disseminate, disclose, distribute, 
use, or copy this e-mail or its attachments. Instead, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail or by 
telephone (808) 521-9200, and delete the original e-mail and its attachments, and all copies.  

 You don't often get email from vvazquez@cades.com. Learn why this is important   



100 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1755  Santa Monica, CA  90401 

Honua’ula Partners, LLC 

 

July 2, 2025 

 
Maui County Council 
Disaster Recovery, International Affairs, and Planning Committee 
Kalana O Maui Building, 8th Floor 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI  96793 

 
Reference:  South Maui Community Plan (SMCP) Update 

 

Dear Honorable Chair Paltin and Members of the Disaster Recovery, International Affairs, and 
Planning (DRIP) Committee, 

This comment is in regard to the July 3, 2025, agenda for the DRIP Committee to discuss 
scheduling of the South Maui Community Plan (SMCP) Update. I would request the Committee 
to not schedule meetings regarding the SMCP until the meeting minutes from the March 4, 2025 
Planning Commission meeting are posted and updates have been made. There are discrepancies 
between the May 2025 Draft SMCP and the changes approved by the Planning Commission during 
the final March 4, 2025 meeting. The Council needs to have a full record and plan that fully 
incorporates the Planning Commission’s recommendations.   Thank you for your consideration in 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Honua’ula Partners, LLC 
A Delaware limited liability company 
 

By:_____________________________ 

      Rick Arambulo, Authorized Signatory 
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